
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED OPERATING BUDGET FOR 
THE CITY OF KEMP, TEXAS, FISCAL YEAR 2019-20 

  
All interested persons including without limitation the Taxpayers, Property Owners, 
Residents and Citizens of the City of Kemp, Texas, are hereby given notice that a 
Public Hearing on the Proposed Operating Budget for the City of Kemp, Texas, Fiscal 
Year 2019-20, will be held on Tuesday, September 3, 2019, at 7:00 p.m. in the Council 
Chambers of Kemp City Hall, 304 S. Main Street, Kemp, Texas.  All interested persons 
may appear at the hearing and speak for or against the proposed budget.  

 


